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Barnett, Mary

From: Newton County Assessor <assessor@ritternet.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 4:40 PM
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: 303(d)

To ADEQ: 
Please do not put Newton County (Buffalo and Big Creek) on your 303(d) list of impaired 
waterways.  Please consider the impact this would have on all farmers, property owners, cabin and 
kayak rentals, loggers, utilities, and county trash/maintenance departments.  We are one of the 
poorest counties in Arkansas and this would hamper the ability of this counties citizens to make a 
living which would further impoverish our county.  PLEASE consider the affect this would have on our 
county.  Big money is responsible and no valid scientific studies have shown our county waters to be 
compromised. 
Thank you, 
Janet Lager 
Newton County Assessor 


